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FEATURES: 
  ELECTION  
  ANNOUNCEMENT 
 LAST CALL FOR ELECTION CANDIDATES! 

Martin Pirnat, Election Chairman, has asked us to notify 
you that this is LAST CALL for candidates that want to be 
on the ballot.  To run for open positions, please submit a 
statement to him, (martin@rmi.net) stating your interest, 
your background in the hobby, what you would like other 
members of  the region to know about you and the ideas 
that you would bring to the Board.  

There will be three openings on the Rocky Mountain Re-
gion Board of  Directors in 2011. Elections are traditionally 
held in the spring, so we are seeking candidates to fill 
these positions. The term is two years with at least two 
formal BOD meetings each year, cleverly attached to a 
model railroad event about which your coworkers need 
not know. Other business/discussion is completed via 
email so you don’t need to live on the Front Range, unless 
you just choose to do so.   Only two candidates are run-
ning so far! 

To be eligible you need to be a member in good standing 
in the NMRA, the Rocky Mountain Region, and your local 
division, the latter two pretty easy to do by meeting the 
first criteria. You also cannot serve in the same (director) 
position for more than 2 consecutive terms, though you 
can serve if  there has been a break in time. 
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The Callboard is copyrighted by the 
Rocky Mountain Region of the Na-
tional Model Railroad Association.  
No parts of this document may be 
used without expressed written 
permission of the Callboard Produc-
tion Staff.  Non-Region members 
may subscribe to the electronic 
edition for no charge.   

EXTRA! EXTRA!  EXTRA! EXTRA!  

READ ALL ABOUT IT!READ ALL ABOUT IT!  


